

September 4, 2013

Mr. Shawn Calfa Grant Manager Alaska Energy Authority 813 West Northern Lights Boulevard Anchorage, Alaska 99503

<u>Letter of Support for Renewable Energy Fund Grant (Round VII)</u> <u>SEAPA Wind Resource Assessment</u>

Dear Mr. Calfa:

I am writing to you on behalf of the Petersburg Borough. It is my understanding that The Southeast Alaska Power Agency ("SEAPA") is preparing a grant application to study the feasibility of wind power.

Many benefits could be realized by the whole Southeast region if it is determined that wind energy is feasible. The Petersburg Borough strongly supports SEAPA's efforts to conduct wind studies.

Sincerely, and on behalf of the Petersburg Borough,

Mark Jensen, Mayor